
 

To Base 12 

 

We just want to thank you for all of your hard work this year in 

Base 11. We are so sorry that you haven’t been able to finish year 

5 altogether, but we certainly have lots of great memories to 

remember. You were all absolutely fantastic on our visit to London 

and we had such a great time. It was lovely to see you all 

experimenting on the potter’s wheel to create your ‘Ancient Greek’ 

pots and getting nice and messy! We also loved listening to you 

rehearsing your Easter song; it was such a shame that we didn’t 

get to perform it this year. 

We are so proud with how brave you have been during this very 

strange time and we thank you for working so hard at home. Next 

week we will all say goodbye for our summer break but please keep 

singing, crafting, dancing, drawing, playing and problem solving 

about our amazing world. 

 

Have a lovely Summer holidays and when you return, enjoy all 

that year 6 and your final year at Apley Wood Primary School has 

to offer. 

 

Stay safe and have fun! 

Love from 

Mrs Williams and the Year 5 team xx 
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